
*IMPORTANT*

Immunization Requirements for Students Entering 7th Grade

The Ohio Department of Health requires all students to receive the following immunizations prior
to entering 7th grade:

● One (1) dose of Meningococcal [MCV4] vaccine
(A second dose of meningococcal vaccine will be required prior to entry into the 12th grade)

● One (1) dose of Tdap [tetanus, diphtheria and pertussis] vaccine

Your 7th grade student will need to show proof of having received the Meningococcal
[MCV4] vaccine and the Tdap booster before they can return to school for the 2024-2025 
school year. Section 3313.671 of the Ohio Revised Code states that students who do not 
provide documentation of these immunizations will be excluded from school on the 15th 
day after school entrance, until proof is provided.

In Lorain City Schools, students who do not have documentation on file will be 
excluded from school beginning September 17, 2024.

(Exemptions are provided for under law. Call if you would like more information)

Please contact your health care provider or the Lorain Board of Health at 440-444-1757 to 
schedule an appointment if your student has not yet received these immunizations.

Return this form or provide other appropriate documentation (e.g. copy of immunization record).

Please provide the date(s) your child received these immunizations. 
____________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________
Print Student Name

received the Meningococcal (MCV4) vaccine on _____________________________________
Date

received the Tdap vaccine on ______________________________________
Date

_________________________________ ________________________________
Health Care Provider Name (print)        Signature of Health Care Provider

Mail or drop off at the address below, fax to the number below or return to the school clinic.

Lorain City Schools Health Services, 2601 Pole Avenue, Lorain OH, 44052 phone: 
440-830-4226  fax: 440-233-2202




